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By letter dated November 13, 1998, SNV requested the Commission for Environmental
Impact Assessment (EIA) to assess the Strategic Planning Exercise (SP-exercise) developed
by SNV-Zambia, and to join a support mission of SNV-BBA.

I herewith submit the advice prepared by a working group of the Commission for EIA.

The Commission appreciates to be informed about the use that is made of this advice.
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